AYSO Monthly Board Meeting

February 4, 2009 Mondamin Community Center

   Attendance:

Patricia Peterson

Linda Gute

Heather Barry

Missy Etter

Marc Etter

Patty Booher

Jan Evans

Rich Hardy

Melissa Hardy

Meeting called to order about 7:10 pm

Old Business: The old R C for Region 819 is on suspension. She may not be informed on what the region is doing.

New Business: We will elect a new board tonight. 

Board Positions filled:  

Treasurer: Pat Booher, nominated and elected

Registrar: Heather Barry, nominated and elected

Secretary:  Missy Etter, nominated and elected

Coach Administrator: Marc Etter, nominated and elected

CVPA: Rich Hardy, nominated and elected

Safety director: Rich Hardy, nominated and elected

R C Melissa Hardy, nominated and elected

We still need a referee administrator.

The board will meet the first Wednesday of every month. 

We are behind on Registration for this year. The dates for this year’s registration will be Friday Feb 6th and Saturday Feb. 7th at the West Harrison basketball games that evening. There will also be registration on Monday Feb.9th and Tuesday Feb.10th in the evening at those West Harrison Basketball games. We will ask for old uniforms back at registration. 

The cost this year for AYSO will be $40.00 for the first child and $20.00 for each child after that. $12.75 of every child registering will go to pay insurance. 

We are low on uniforms. We have equipment that is in bad shape, and do not have some needed equipment, so some purchases will need to be made soon. In 2 years our uniforms are discontinued and so the new style will need to be ordered after that. 

We would like to contact Modale for possible use of their fields since the field at West Harrison is not in playable condition. 

In the future we would like to get the special needs children involved and playing soccer. This is something we will work on in the near future. 

Patricia Richardson will be taking the soccer photos this year. She will either ask for an upfront fee of $8.00 and parents can order after all photos have been taken, or set up packages to purchase from her ahead of time.

We need to find coaches and referees as soon as possible. All volunteers must fill out the form for the background checks. 

Next meeting will be held on Wednesday February 18th at 7:00 pm at the Mondamin Community Center.

Meeting Adjourned at 8:40 pm.

Finances:

Jimmy King is going to help us financially this year, but we don’t want to have to rely on him, we need to get more of the community involved. 

We currently have $500.00 in checking and $300.00 in savings. 

